Oldbug, Julie

From: McNally, John

Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2017 3:35 PM

To: Oldbury, Julie

Subject: RE: REVIEW: Technical Info for HR Software Purchase
Julie,

After review from my staff, they are pleased with the information you provided and do not see an issue with this
vendor. The technical aspects (disaster recovery, security etc.) are very robust. The file upload requirements seem
relatively ‘do-able’.

Please proceed as necessary.

John McNally

ITS Director

Information Technology Services

City of Boynton Beach

100 E. Boynton Beach Blvd. | Boynton Beach, Florida 33435
te 561-742-6073 | @ 561-742-6092

#~1 McNallyJ@bbfl.us | & http://www.boynton-beach.org/

wi §

America's Gateway to the Gulfstream

Please be advised that Florida has a broad public records law and all correspondence to me via email may be subject to
disclosure.Under Florida records law, email addresses are public records. Therefore, your e-mail communication and
your e-mail address may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Oldbury, Julie

Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2017 5:56 PM

To: McNally, John

Subject: REVIEW: Technical Info for HR Software Purchase

Hi John,
Please review the attached documents addressing technical concerns and the FTP process for the software we
discussed today. Please let me know if you would support me moving forward with this vendor based on the

information provided. Thank you!

Respectfully,
Julie



Julie Oldbury, IPMA-SCP, CLRP

Director of Human Resources and Risk Management

Human Resources and Risk Management

City of Boynton Beach

100 E. Boynton Beach Blvd. | Boynton Beach, Florida 33435

L. 561-742-6277
=] Oldburyl@bbfl.us | &# http://www.boynton-beach.org/

v {

America's Gateway to the Gulfstream

Please be advised that Florida has a broad public records law and all correspondence to me via email may be subject to
disclosure.Under Florida records law, email addresses are public records. Therefore, your e-mail communication and
your e-mail address may be subject to public disclosure.

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Judd Lowe" <jlowe@Ilaborsoft.com>
To: "Oldbury, Julie" <OldburyJ@bbfl.us>
Subject: Re: LaborSoft Follow Up

Hello Julie -
Thank you for your email. Here is the information you requested.

The Security Information folder has a number of documents that review our security measures, and our
technical specifications. Please have your IT team focus on the "LaborSoft Security Plan™ within the folder.

Please let me know if there is anything else | can do to help you with your report.

Best Regards,

Judd Lowe | LaborSoft

m. 617.699.2269 | 0. 781.380.8800
www.laborsoft.com




